The Gentleman S Guide To Vice And Virtue
This is likewise one of the factors by obtaining the soft documents of this the
gentleman s guide to vice and virtue by online. You might not require more era
to spend to go to the books establishment as well as search for them. In some
cases, you likewise do not discover the message the gentleman s guide to vice
and virtue that you are looking for. It will certainly squander the time.
However below, considering you visit this web page, it will be consequently
utterly easy to acquire as capably as download lead the gentleman s guide to
vice and virtue
It will not agree to many grow old as we notify before. You can do it even
though measure something else at house and even in your workplace. consequently
easy! So, are you question? Just exercise just what we give below as
competently as review the gentleman s guide to vice and virtue what you in the
manner of to read!

Notes on the Writing of A Gentleman's Guide to Love and Murder Robert L.
Freedman 2021-05-15 The most frequently asked question about writing musicals
is, "Which comes first, the music or the lyrics?" As anyone on Broadway will
tell you, the answer is, "The book." Tony-winning book writer Robert L.
Freedman takes you through the process of writing a new musical, including
story structure, song placement, dialogue, character development, and more that
led to the creation of A Gentleman's Guide to Love and Murder, the 2014 Best
Musical Tony winner. With candor and insight, Freedman describes the
challenging and rewarding growing pains of what the critics called "Hilarious!"
and "Ingenious!" and said "Ranks among the most inspired and entertaining new
musical comedies I've seen in years."
All Out Saundra Mitchell 2020 Take a journey through time and genres and
discover a past where queer figures live, love and shape the world around them.
Seventeen of the best young adult authors across the queer spectrum have come
together to create a collection of beautifully written diverse historical
fiction for teens. From a retelling of Little Red Riding Hood set in war-torn
1870s Mexico featuring a transgender soldier, to an asexual girl discovering
her identity amid the 1970s roller-disco scene, this collection of short
stories crosses cultures and time periods to shed light on an area of history
often ignored or forgotten.
The Madness Blooms Mackenzi Lee 2020-11-24 Mackenzi Lee, bestselling author of
The Gentleman’s Guide to Vice and Virtue, takes on Dutch Tulip Fever! My
brother Bastian was born in a tulip field, or so the story goes. The woman at
the church orphanage boasted this proudly to the seed merchant who had chosen
Bas as his apprentice. Lucky for me, he took us both. When a single tulip bulb
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sold for the price of Amsterdam’s finest houses, the flower shop was supposed
to be our future, our survival. But when our master died, there wasn’t even
money to pay for his coffin. He, too, had caught the tulip fever. Bas and I
hatched a dangerous, outrageous plan, a plan I hoped would save our shop—and
save us. I would dress as a man, take on a new name, and attempt to sell a fake
Semper Augustus bulb, the rarest and most valuable tulip of all, to the one
merchant in town with the money to pay for it. But then I met his daughter,
Elsje, and fell in love with her at first sight. Immediately, we were bound
together. And the longer I lived a man’s life, the less it felt like a
disguise. The trousers fit better than dresses ever had, and my new name
dripped from Elsje’s tongue like sweet syrup. Now, I hardly know—and must
discover—what to do. Who to save. Who to become. Who I am. Mackenzi Lee’s The
Madness Blooms is perfect for the teen and adult fans of Julie Berry, Jessie
Burton, Ruta Sepetys, and Sarah Waters.
Winterspell Claire Legrand 2014-09-30 To find her abducted father and keep her
sister safe from the lecherous politicians of 1899 New York City, seventeenyear-old Clara must journey to the wintry kingdom of Cane, where Anise, queen
of the faeries, has ousted the royal family in favor of herown totalitarian,
anti-human regime.
Ashes to Asheville Sarah Dooley 2017-04-04 Two sisters take off on a wild road
trip in this poignant tale for fans of Counting by 7s and Fish in a Tree After
Mama Lacy’s death, Fella was forced to move in with her grandmother, Mrs.
Madison. The move brought Fella all sorts of comforts she wasn't used to at
home, but it also meant saying goodbye to her sister Zoey (a.k.a. Zany) and her
other mother, Mama Shannon. Though Mama Shannon fought hard to keep Fella, it
was no use. The marriage act is still a few years away and the courts thought
Fella would be better off with a blood relation. Already heartbroken, Fella
soon finds herself alone in Mrs. Madison's house, grieving both the death of
her mother and the loss of her entire family. Then one night, Zany shows up at
Mrs. Madison’s house determined to fulfill Mama Lacy’s dying wish: to have her
ashes spread over the lawn of the last place they were all happy as a family.
Of course, this means stealing Mama Lacy’s ashes and driving hundreds of miles
in the middle of night to Asheville, North Carolina. Their adventure takes one
disastrous turn after another, but their impulsive journey helps them
rediscover the bonds that truly make them sisters. A heartrending story of
family torn apart and put back together again, Ashes to Asheville is an
important, timely tale.
Rolling in the Deep Mira Grant 2015-04-07
Royal Bastards Andrew Shvarts 2017-05-30 "Jon Snow won't be the only 'bastard'
whose name readers will remember." -- Entertainment Weekly Being a bastard
blows. Tilla would know. Her father, Lord Kent of the Western Province, loved
her as a child, but cast her aside as soon as he had trueborn children. At
sixteen, Tilla spends her days exploring long-forgotten tunnels beneath the
castle with her stablehand half-brother, Jax, and her nights drinking with the
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servants, passing out on Jax's floor while her castle bedroom collects dust.
Tilla longs to sit by her father's side, enjoying feasts with the rest of the
family. Instead, she sits with the other bastards, like Miles of House
Hampstedt, an awkward scholar who's been in love with Tilla since they were
children. Then, at a feast honoring the visiting princess Lyriana, the royal
shocks everyone by choosing to sit at the Bastards' Table. Before she knows it,
Tilla is leading the sheltered princess on a late-night escapade. Along with
Jax, Miles, and fellow bastard Zell, a Zitochi warrior from the north, they
stumble upon a crime they were never meant to witness. The bastards band
together, realizing they alone have the power to prevent a civil war that will
tear their kingdom apart -- if they can warn the king in time. And if they can
survive the journey...
Bones & All Camille DeAngelis 2015-03-10 SOON TO BE A MAJOR MOTION PICTURE 2015
Alex Award Recipient! Maren Yearly is a young woman who wants the same things
we all do. She wants to be someone people admire and respect. She wants to be
loved. But her secret, shameful needs have forced her into exile. She hates
herself for the bad thing she does, for what it's done to her family and her
sense of identity; for how it dictates her place in the world and how people
see her--how they judge her. She didn't choose to be this way. Because Maren
Yearly doesn't just break hearts, she devours them. Ever since her mother found
Penny Wilson's eardrum in her mouth when Maren was just two years old, she knew
life would never be normal for either of them. Love may come in many shapes and
sizes, but for Maren, it always ends the same-with her hiding the evidence and
her mother packing up the car. But when her mother abandons her the day after
her sixteenth birthday, Maren goes looking for the father she has never known,
and finds much more than she bargained for along the way. Faced with a world of
fellow eaters, potential enemies, and the prospect of love, Maren realizes she
isn't only looking for her father, she's looking for herself. Camille
DeAngelis' Bones & All is an astonishingly original coming-of-age tale that is
at once a gorgeously written horror story as well as a mesmerizing meditation
on female power and sexuality.
The Gentleman's Guide to Getting Lucky () Mackenzi Lee 2019-11-26 "The queer
teen historical you didn't know was missing from your life." -- Teen Vogue, on
The Gentleman's Guide to Vice and Virtue In this funny and frothy novella that
picks up where the New York Times bestselling The Gentleman's Guide to Vice and
Virtue leaves off, freshly minted couple Monty and Percy fumble through their
first time together. Monty's epic grand tour may be over, but now that he and
Percy are finally a couple, he realizes there is something more nerve-wracking
than being chased across Europe: getting together with the person you love.
Will the romantic allure of Santorini make his first time with Percy magical,
or will all the anticipation and build-up completely spoil the mood?
Tash Hearts Tolstoy Kathryn Ormsbee 2017-06-06 From the author of Lucky Few
comes a “refreshing” (Booklist, starred review) teen novel about Internet fame,
peer pressure, and remembering not to step on the little people on your way to
the top! After a shout-out from one of the Internet’s superstar vloggers,
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Natasha “Tash” Zelenka suddenly finds herself and her obscure, amateur web
series, Unhappy Families, thrust in the limelight: She’s gone viral. Her show
is a modern adaption of Anna Karenina—written by Tash’s literary love Count Lev
Nikolayevich “Leo” Tolstoy. Tash is a fan of the 40,000 new subscribers, their
gushing tweets, and flashy Tumblr gifs. Not so much the pressure to deliver the
best web series ever. And when Unhappy Families is nominated for a Golden Tuba
award, Tash’s cyber-flirtation with a fellow award nominee suddenly has the
potential to become something IRL—if she can figure out how to tell said crush
that she’s romantic asexual. Tash wants to enjoy her newfound fame, but will
she lose her friends in her rise to the top? What would Tolstoy do?
In Deeper Waters F.T. Lukens 2021-04-20 “A frothy confection of sea-foam, young
love, and derring-do.” —NPR From the New York Times bestselling author of So
This Is Ever After, a young prince must rely on a mysterious stranger to save
him when he is kidnapped during his coming-of-age tour in this swoony adventure
that is The Gentleman’s Guide to Vice and Virtue meets Pirates of the
Caribbean. Prince Tal has long awaited his coming-of-age tour. After spending
most of his life cloistered behind palace walls as he learns to keep his
forbidden magic secret, he can finally see his family’s kingdom for the first
time. His first taste of adventure comes just two days into the journey, when
their crew discovers a mysterious prisoner on a burning derelict vessel. Tasked
with watching over the prisoner, Tal is surprised to feel an intense connection
with the roguish Athlen. So when Athlen leaps overboard and disappears, Tal
feels responsible and heartbroken, knowing Athlen could not have survived in
the open ocean. That is, until Tal runs into Athlen days later on dry land,
very much alive, and as charming—and secretive—as ever. But before they can
pursue anything further, Tal is kidnapped by pirates and held ransom in a plot
to reveal his rumored powers and instigate a war. Tal must escape if he hopes
to save his family and the kingdom. And Athlen might just be his only hope…
The History of the World in Fifty Dogs Mackenzi Lee 2019-10-15 Illustrated
stories about dogs that knew how to sit, stay, and witness history—from the
loyal Greyfriars Bobby to Lizzie Borden’s Boston Terriers. Most dog lovers know
Fido and Laika, but how about Martha, Paul McCartney’s Old English Sheepdog? Or
Peritas, Alexander the Great’s trusted canine companion? As long as there have
been humans, those humans have had beloved companions—their dogs. From the
ancient Egyptians mummifying their pups, to the Indian legend of the king who
refused to enter the afterlife unless his dog was allowed there too, to the
modern meme and popularity of terms like the corgi sploot, humans are
undeniably obsessed with their dogs. Told in short, illustrated essays that are
interspersed with both historical and canine factoids, The History of the World
in Fifty Dogs brings to life some of history’s most memorable moments through
the stories of the dogs that saw them happen.
The Scum Villain's Self-Saving System: Ren Zha Fanpai
1 Mo Xiang Tong Xiu 2021-12-14 "Half-demon Luo Binghe
beginnings and a tortured past to become unrivaled in
his dominion over both the Human and Demon Realms and
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harem, he is truly the most powerful protagonist...in a trashy webnovel series!
At least, that's what Shen Yuan believes as he finishes reading the final
chapter in Proud Immortal Demon Way. But when a bout of rage leads to his
sudden death, Shen Yuan is reborn into the world of the novel in the body of
Shen Qingqiu--the beautiful but cruel teacher of a young Luo Binghe. While Shen
Qingqiu may have the incredible power of a cultivator, he is destined to be
horrifically punished for crimes against the protagonist. The new Shen Qingqiu
now has only one course of action: get into Luo Binghe's good graces before the
young man's rise to power or suffer the awful fate of a true scum villain!"-Back cover of Volume 1.
Charity and Sylvia Rachel Hope Cleves 2014-05-01 Conventional wisdom holds that
same-sex marriage is a purely modern innovation, a concept born of an overtly
modern lifestyle that was unheard of in nineteenth century America. But as
Rachel Hope Cleves demonstrates in this eye-opening book, same-sex marriage is
hardly new. Born in 1777, Charity Bryant was raised in Massachusetts. A
brilliant and strong-willed woman with a clear attraction for her own sex,
Charity found herself banished from her family home at age twenty. She spent
the next decade of her life traveling throughout Massachusetts, working as a
teacher, making intimate female friends, and becoming the subject of gossip
wherever she lived. At age twenty-nine, still defiantly single, Charity visited
friends in Weybridge, Vermont. There she met a pious and studious young woman
named Sylvia Drake. The two soon became so inseparable that Charity decided to
rent rooms in Weybridge. In 1809, they moved into their own home together, and
over the years, came to be recognized, essentially, as a married couple.
Revered by their community, Charity and Sylvia operated a tailor shop employing
many local women, served as guiding lights within their church, and
participated in raising their many nieces and nephews. Charity and Sylvia is
the intimate history of their extraordinary forty-four year union. Drawing on
an array of original documents including diaries, letters, and poetry, Cleves
traces their lives in sharp detail. Providing an illuminating glimpse into a
relationship that turns conventional notions of same-sex marriage on their
head, and reveals early America to be a place both more diverse and more
accommodating than modern society might imagine, Charity and Sylvia is a
significant contribution to our limited knowledge of LGBT history in early
America.
Study Guide Student Workbook for The Gentleman's Guide to Vice and Virtue
Montague Siblings Book David Lee 2019-04-16 The Student Workbooks are designed
to get students thinking critically about the text they read and provide a
guided study format to facilitate in improved learning and retention. Teachers
and Homeschool Instructors may use the activities included to improve student
learning and organization. Students will construct and identify the following
areas of knowledge. Character IdentificationEventsLocationVocabularyMain
IdeaConflictAnd more as appropriate to the text.
Bygone Badass Broads Mackenzi Lee 2018-02-27 “You’ll meet suffragettes who did
jujitsu, women warriors who wore lipstick into battle and queens who put women
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in their rightful places—positions of power.” —Ms. Based on Mackenzi Lee’s
popular weekly Twitter series of the same name, Bygone Badass Broads features
fifty-two remarkable and forgotten trailblazing women from all over the world.
With tales of heroism and cunning, in-depth bios and witty storytelling, Bygone
Badass Broads gives new life to these historic female pioneers. Starting in the
fifth century BC and continuing to the present, the book takes a closer look at
bold and inspiring women who dared to step outside the traditional gender roles
of their time. Coupled with riveting illustrations and Lee’s humorous and
conversational storytelling style, this book is an outright celebration of the
badass women who paved the way for the rest of us. “The author of the first
novel, warriors and rulers, scientists and war heroes. History abounds with
tales of trailblazing women long forgotten—especially those who were nonwhite,
non-Western, or not straight. Take a look at a dozen of the women in Bygone
Badass Broads so you can begin to see what you missed in history class.” —The
Boston Globe “Shar[es] the stories of fifty-two women in history who changed
the game forever—even though you’ve probably never heard of them . . . If
you’re looking for some inspiration this , you Women’s History Month just got
it—fifty-two times over.” —Bustle “Lee admirably fulfills her stated goal of
promoting lesser-known subjects who are awesome, accompanied by brightly
colored, full-page artwork.” —School Library Journal
The Key to Rondo Emily Rodda 2008 Responsible Leo and his badly-behaved cousin
Mimi enter the magical world of Rondo through an heirloom music box to rescue
Mimi's dog from a sorceress who wishes to exchange him for the key that allows
travel between worlds.
The Gentleman's Guide to Vice and Virtue Mackenzi Lee 2018 Henry "Monty"
Montague was bred to be a gentleman. His passions for gambling halls, late
nights spent with a bottle of spirits, or waking up in the arms of women or
men, have earned the disapproval of his father. His quest for pleasures and
vices have led to one last hedonistic hurrah as Monty, his best friend and
crush Percy, and Monty's sister Felicity begin a Grand Tour of Europe. When a
reckless decision turns their trip abroad into a harrowing manhunt, it calls
into question everything Monty knows, including his relationship with the boy
he adores.
The Great American Whatever Tim Federle 2016-03-29 From the award-winning
author of Five, Six, Seven, Nate! and Better Nate Than Ever comes “a Holden
Caulfield for a new generation” (Kirkus Reviews, starred review). Quinn Roberts
is a sixteen-year-old smart aleck and Hollywood hopeful whose only worry used
to be writing convincing dialogue for the movies he made with his sister
Annabeth. Of course, that was all before—before Quinn stopped going to school,
before his mom started sleeping on the sofa…and before the car accident that
changed everything. Enter: Geoff, Quinn’s best friend who insists it’s time
that Quinn came out—at least from hibernation. One haircut later, Geoff drags
Quinn to his first college party, where instead of nursing his pain, he meets a
guy—okay, a hot guy—and falls, hard. What follows is an upside-down week in
which Quinn begins imagining his future as a screenplay that might actually
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have a happily-ever-after ending—if, that is, he can finally step back into the
starring role of his own life story.
Trafalgar Angélica Gorodischer 2013-10-18 When Trafalgar's in town his friends
know that even though the coffee might be terrible, the stories will be great.
The Nobleman's Guide to Scandal and Shipwrecks Mackenzi Lee 2021-11-16 Return
to the enchanting world of the Montague siblings in the finale to the New York
Times bestselling and Stonewall Honor-winning series, featuring a teenage
Adrian Montague as he desperately seeks the now adult Monty and Felicity—the
older siblings he never knew he had. Adrian Montague has a bright future. The
sole heir to his father’s estate, he is an up and coming political writer and
engaged to an activist who challenges and inspires him. But most young Lords
aren’t battling the debilitating anxiety Adrian secretly lives with, or the
growing fear that it might consume him and all he hopes to accomplish. In the
wake of his mother’s unexpected death, Adrian is also concerned people will
find out that he has the mental illness she struggled with for years. When a
newly found keepsake of hers—a piece of a broken spyglass—comes into Adrian’s
possession, he’s thrust into the past and finds himself face to face with an
older brother he never knew he had. Henry “Monty” Montague has been living
quietly in London for years, and his sudden appearance sends Adrian on a quest
to unravel family secrets that only the spyglass can answer. In pursuit of
answers about the relic, the brothers chart a course to locate their sister
Felicity. But as they travel between the pirate courts of Rabat, Portuguese
islands, the canals of Amsterdam, and into unknown Artic waters, the Montague
siblings are thrown into one final adventure as they face a ghostly legend that
threatens their whole family.
Wanderlove Kirsten Hubbard 2013-03-12 Bria, an aspiring artist just graduated
from high school, takes off for Central America's La Ruta Maya, rediscovering
her talents and finding love.
The Careful Undressing of Love Corey Ann Haydu 2017 In an alternate Brooklyn,
New York, Lorna flirts with the idea of love despite the fact that any boy a
Devonairre Street girl falls in love with is destined to die.
The Crown's Game Evelyn Skye 2016-05-17 "Gorgeous and richly imagined."—Sara
Raasch, New York Times bestselling author of the Snow Like Ashes series
"Teeming with hidden magic and fiery romance."—Sabaa Tahir, #1 New York Times
bestselling author of An Ember in the Ashes Perfect for fans of Shadow and Bone
and Red Queen, The Crown’s Game is a thrilling and atmospheric historical
fantasy set in Imperial Russia about two teenagers who must compete for the
right to become the Imperial Enchanter—or die in the process—from debut author
Evelyn Skye. Vika Andreyeva can summon the snow and turn ash into gold. Nikolai
Karimov can see through walls and conjure bridges out of thin air. They are
enchanters—the only two in Russia—and with the Ottoman Empire and the Kazakhs
threatening, the tsar needs a powerful enchanter by his side. And so he
initiates the Crown’s Game, an ancient duel of magical skill—the greatest test
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an enchanter will ever know. The victor becomes the Imperial Enchanter and the
tsar’s most respected adviser. The defeated is sentenced to death. Raised on
tiny Ovchinin Island her whole life, Vika is eager for the chance to show off
her talent in the grand capital of Saint Petersburg. But can she kill another
enchanter—even when his magic calls to her like nothing else ever has? For
Nikolai, an orphan, the Crown’s Game is the chance of a lifetime. But his
deadly opponent is a force to be reckoned with—beautiful, whip smart,
imaginative—and he can’t stop thinking about her. And when Pasha, Nikolai’s
best friend and heir to the throne, also starts to fall for the mysterious
enchantress, Nikolai must defeat the girl they both love . . . or be killed
himself. As long-buried secrets emerge, threatening the future of the empire,
it becomes dangerously clear . . . the Crown’s Game is not one to lose.
A Curse of Ash and Embers Jo Spurrier 2018-10-01 A dead witch. A bitter curse.
A battle of magic. Some people knit socks by the fire at night. Gyssha
Blackbone made monsters. But the old witch is dead now, and somehow it's
Elodie's job to clean up the mess. When she was hired at Black Oak Cottage,
Elodie had no idea she'd find herself working for a witch; and her acid-tongued
new mistress, Aleida, was not expecting a housemaid to turn up on her doorstep.
Gyssha's final curse left Aleida practically dead on her feet, and now, with
huge monsters roaming the woods, a demonic tree lurking in the orchard and an
angry warlock demanding repayment of a debt, Aleida needs Elodie's help,
whether she likes it or not. And no matter what the old witch throws at her, to
Elodie it's still better than going back home. Praise for Winter Be My Shield:
'Unlikely heroes, villains you will cheer for, and cold that eats your bones.
"Winter Be My Shield" will take you to an unforgiving place, but you won't want
to leave it.' Robin Hobb
Aristotle and Dante Discover the Secrets of the Universe Benjamin Alire Sáenz
2012-02-21 Fifteen-year-old Ari Mendoza is an angry loner with a brother in
prison, but when he meets Dante and they become friends, Ari starts to ask
questions about himself, his parents and his family that he has never asked
before.
The Gentleman's Guide to Vice and Virtue Mackenzi Lee 2018-09-04 Henry "Monty"
Montague doesn't care that his roguish passions are far from suitable for the
gentleman he was born to be. But as Monty embarks on his grand tour of Europe,
his quests for pleasure and vice are in danger of coming to an end. Not only do
Proxy Alex London 2013 "Privileged Syd and and his proxy, Knox, are thrown
together to overthrow the system"-Gentleman Bernhard Roetzel 2012 It is possible to argue about taste--but not
about true style. A gentleman can be recognized immediately from his confident
appearance, his charm, and his carefully chosen clothes. Gentleman is the
tried-and-tested guide on matters of style and quality.
The Lady's Guide to Petticoats and Piracy Mackenzi Lee 2018-10-02 In this
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highly anticipated sequel to the New York Times bestselling The Gentleman’s
Guide to Vice and Virtue, Felicity Montague must use all her womanly wits and
wiles to achieve her dreams of becoming a doctor—even if she has to scheme her
way across Europe to do it. A must-have for fans of Mackenzi Lee’s
extraordinary and Stonewall Honor-winning novel. A year after an accidentally
whirlwind grand tour with her brother Monty, Felicity Montague has returned to
England with two goals in mind—avoid the marriage proposal of a lovestruck
suitor from Edinburgh and enroll in medical school. However, her intellect and
passion will never be enough in the eyes of the administrators, who see men as
the sole guardians of science. But then a window of opportunity opens—a doctor
she idolizes is marrying an old friend of hers in Germany. Felicity believes if
she could meet this man he could change her future, but she has no money of her
own to make the trip. Luckily, a mysterious young woman is willing to pay
Felicity’s way, so long as she’s allowed to travel with Felicity disguised as
her maid. In spite of her suspicions, Felicity agrees, but once the girl’s true
motives are revealed, Felicity becomes part of a perilous quest that leads them
from the German countryside to the promenades of Zurich to secrets lurking
beneath the Atlantic.
Love Drugged James Klise 2010-09-08 Fifteen-year old Jamie Bates will do
anything to hide the fact that he’s gay. Could an experimental new drug that’s
supposed to “cure” his attraction to guys be the answer?
This Monstrous Thing Mackenzi Lee 2015-09-22 A wildly creative Gothic fantasy
retelling of Frankenstein, This Monstrous Thing is a wholly new reimagining of
the classic novel by Mary Shelley and is perfect for fans of retellings such as
Cinder by Marissa Meyer, fantasy by Libba Bray and Cassandra Clare, and
alternative history by Scott Westerfeld. In an alternative fantasy world where
some men are made from clockwork parts and carriages are steam powered,
Alasdair Finch, a young mechanic, does the unthinkable after his brother dies:
he uses clockwork pieces to bring Oliver back from the dead. But the
resurrection does not go as planned, and Oliver returns more monster than man.
Even worse, the novel Frankenstein is published and the townsfolk are
determined to find the real-life doctor and his monster. With few places to
turn for help, the dangers may ultimately bring the brothers together—or ruin
them forever.
The Girl from Everywhere Heidi Heilig 2016-02-16 The Girl from Everywhere, the
first of two books, blends fantasy, history, and a modern sensibility. Its
sparkling wit, breathless adventure, multicultural cast, and enchanting romance
will dazzle readers of Sabaa Tahir and Leigh Bardugo. As the daughter of a time
traveler, Nix has spent sixteen years sweeping across the globe and through the
centuries aboard her father’s ship. Modern-day New York City, nineteenthcentury Hawaii, other lands seen only in myth and legend—Nix has been to them
all. But when her father gambles with her very existence, it all may be about
to end. Rae Carson meets Outlander in this epic debut fantasy. If there is a
map, Nix’s father can sail his ship, The Temptation, to any place and any time.
But now that he’s uncovered the one map he’s always sought—1868 Honolulu, the
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year before Nix’s mother died in childbirth—Nix’s life, her entire existence,
is at stake. No one knows what will happen if her father changes the past. It
could erase Nix’s future, her dreams, her adventures . . . her connection with
the charming Persian thief, Kash, who’s been part of their crew for two years.
Only Mostly Devastated Sophie Gonzales 2020-03-03 Simon vs. the Homo Sapiens
Agenda meets Clueless in this boy-meets-boy spin on Grease, from NATIONALLY and
INTERNATIONALLY BESTSELLING author Sophie Gonzales A 2021 Rainbow Book List
Selection A 2021 Southern Book Prize finalist A Goodreads Choice Awards 2020
finalist A Junior Library Guild Gold Standard Selection An Indie Next Pick
“Only Mostly Devastated is the kind of book I wish existed when my kids were
younger—a charming, funny, laugh-out-loud teen romance that reminds all readers
love comes in a multitude of flavors, and they are ALL sweet.” —Jodi Picoult,
New York Times–bestselling author of Small Great Things and A Spark of Light “A
delightful, heartwarming, heartrending story about family, love, friendship,
and living your most authentic life. I couldn't put it down.” —New York
Times–bestselling author Sandhya Menon Will Tavares is the dream summer
fling—he’s fun, affectionate, kind—but just when Ollie thinks he’s found his
Happily Ever After, summer vacation ends and Will stops texting Ollie back. Now
Ollie is one prince short of his fairytale ending, and to complicate the
fairytale further, a family emergency sees Ollie uprooted and enrolled at a new
school across the country. Which he minds a little less when he realizes it’s
the same school Will goes to...except Ollie finds that the sweet, comfortably
queer guy he knew from summer isn’t the same one attending Collinswood High.
This Will is a class clown, closeted—and, to be honest, a bit of a jerk. Ollie
has no intention of pining after a guy who clearly isn’t ready for a
relationship, especially since this new, bro-y jock version of Will seems to go
from hot to cold every other week. But then Will starts “coincidentally”
popping up in every area of Ollie’s life, from music class to the lunch table,
and Ollie finds his resolve weakening. The last time he gave Will his heart,
Will handed it back to him trampled and battered. Ollie would have to be an
idiot to trust him with it again. Right? Right.
Wild Beauty Anna-Marie McLemore 2017-10-03 The author of the National Book
Award long-listed "When the Moon Was Ours" delivers a spellbinding romance
about a lush garden and two lovers who fall under its spell.
Fragile Remedy Maria Ingrande Mora 2021-03-09 Sixteen-year-old Nate is a GEM—a
Genetically Engineered Medi-tissue—created by Gathos City scientists as a cure
for the elite from the fatal lung rot ravaging the population. As a child, Nate
was smuggled out of the laboratory where he was held captive and taken into the
Withers—a quarantined, lawless region. He manages to survive by becoming a
Tinkerer, fixing broken tech in exchange for food or a safe place to sleep.
When he meets Reed, a kind and fiercely protective boy who makes his heart
race, and his misfit gang of scavengers, Nate finds the family he’s always
longed for—even if he can’t risk telling them what he is. But Gathos created a
genetic fail-safe in their GEMs—a flaw in their DNA that causes their health to
rapidly deteriorate as they age unless they are regularly dosed with medication
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controlled by Gathos City. When violence erupts across the Withers, Nate’s
illegal supply of medicine is cut off, and a vicious attack on Reed threatens
to expose his secret. With time running out, Nate is left with only two
options: work for a shadowy terrorist organization that has the means to keep
him alive, or stay—and die—with the boy he loves.
Loki Mackenzi Lee 2019-09-03 An epic tale across the realms. A deadly power
that spans millennia. A story of struggle and betrayal, this adventure is told
through the patchwork past of Marvel's most misunderstood mischief-maker of all
time: Loki: Trickster. God of Asgard. Brother. This is the first of three young
adult novels from New York Times best-selling author Mackenzi Lee that explores
the untapped potential of popular characters in the Marvel Universe. The novels
focus on exploring the duality of heroism in specific character stories from
the Marvel Universe.
The Gentleman's Guide to Getting Lucky Mackenzi Lee 2019-11-26 “The queer teen
historical you didn’t know was missing from your life.” — Teen Vogue, on The
Gentleman’s Guide to Vice and Virtue In this funny and frothy novella that
picks up where the New York Times bestselling The Gentleman’s Guide to Vice and
Virtue leaves off, freshly minted couple Monty and Percy fumble through their
first time together. Monty’s epic grand tour may be over, but now that he and
Percy are finally a couple, he realizes there is something more nerve-wracking
than being chased across Europe: getting together with the person you love.
Will the romantic allure of Santorini make his first time with Percy magical,
or will all the anticipation and build-up completely spoil the mood?
Gamora and Nebula Mackenzi Lee 2021-06-01 The second book in the hit series
from New York Times best-selling author Mackenzi Lee!This three-book series
explores the untapped potential and duality of heroism of popular characters in
the Marvel Universe. The first book in the series, Loki: Where Mischief Lies,
was an instant New York Times best seller and received two starred reviews!
Gamora arrives on Torndune—a once-lush planet that has been strip-mined for the
power source beneath its surface—with a mission: collect the heart of the
planet. She doesn't know who sent her, why they want it, or even what the heart
of a planet looks like. But as the right hand and daughter of Thanos, and one
of the galaxy's most legendary warriors, her job is not to ask questions. Her
job is to do what she's told, no matter the cost. What she doesn't know is that
her sister, Nebula, is in hot pursuit. Nebula has followed Gamora to Torndune
in hopes of claiming the planet's heart first and shaming her sister as
vengeance for the part she played in Nebula losing her arm. While Gamora falls
in with a group of miners attempting to overthrow the tyrannical mining
corporation that controls their lives, Nebula allies herself with the Universal
Church of Truth, whose missionaries wait on every street corner to recruit more
followers and tithes for the Matriarch. Both sisters hope their alliance will
give them access to one of the massive diggers capable of drilling to the
center of the planet. But they closer they get to the heart of the planet—and
to each other—the closer they get to uncovering the truth of what brought them
there and the role they may unknowingly be playing in a twisted competition
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with galactic consequences. A competition they can never win . . . unless they
learn to trust each other. And trust is the biggest lie in the galaxy. Complete
your Marvel YA collection with these best-selling fan-favorite novels:Loki:
Where Mischief Lies by Mackenzi LeeMiles Morales: Spider-Man by Jason
ReynoldsUnstoppable Wasp by Sa
The Gentleman's Guide to Vice and Virtue Mackenzi Lee 2017-06-27 A Kirkus Prize
nominee and Stonewall Honor winner with 5 starred reviews! A New York Times
bestseller! Named one of the best books of 2017 by NPR and the New York Public
Library! "The queer teen historical you didn’t know was missing from your
life.”—Teen Vogue "A stunning powerhouse of a story."—School Library Journal "A
gleeful romp through history."—ALA Booklist A young bisexual British lord
embarks on an unforgettable Grand Tour of Europe with his best friend/secret
crush. An 18th-century romantic adventure for the modern age written by This
Monstrous Thing author Mackenzi Lee—Simon vs. the Homo Sapiens Agenda meets the
1700s. Henry “Monty” Montague doesn’t care that his roguish passions are far
from suitable for the gentleman he was born to be. But as Monty embarks on his
grand tour of Europe, his quests for pleasure and vice are in danger of coming
to an end. Not only does his father expect him to take over the family’s estate
upon his return, but Monty is also nursing an impossible crush on his best
friend and traveling companion, Percy. So Monty vows to make this yearlong
escapade one last hedonistic hurrah and flirt with Percy from Paris to Rome.
But when one of Monty’s reckless decisions turns their trip abroad into a
harrowing manhunt, it calls into question everything he knows, including his
relationship with the boy he adores. Witty, dazzling, and intriguing at every
turn, The Gentleman's Guide to Vice and Virtue is an irresistible romp that
explores the undeniably fine lines between friendship and love. Don't miss
Felicity's adventures in The Lady's Guide to Petticoats and Piracy, the highly
anticipated sequel!
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